
 

 
 
 

13th April 2018 
 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Year 5 and 6 Journalism Club 

(Please note - this club is only open to children who have not previously attended) 

 

We have been running a very successful Journalism Club for children in Year 5 and 6 for the 

last few years.  The aim of the club is to learn journalism techniques and produce a school 

newspaper, ‘Park Grove Express’. It is run by Paul Feldman who is a retired journalist and 

one of our school governors. During his career he worked for a variety of newspapers and 

public sector organisations, as a journalist and also in public relations. These included the 

Guardian, various housing and architecture magazines, the National Federation of Housing 

Associations and the Housing Corporation.  

 

It will take place on Wednesday after school until 4.30pm, beginning on Wednesday 25th 

April until the end of term.  Children will be brought downstairs to the main entrance to be 

collected. 

 

If your child is interested please complete the form below and return to school by Monday 

23rd April. You will be informed by email if you child has a place. If the club is 

oversubscribed names will be pulled out of a hat and the children who do not get a place 

will be offered one in September. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
Vicky Hearson 
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 
Please fill in the form below and return before Monday 23rd April 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like my child to take part in the Journalism Club 

  

My child’s name: _______________________________ Class teacher________________ 

 

Collection arrangements (please tick one of the following options)  

o I will collect my child at 4:30pm. 

o My child will go to KOOSH. I will inform KOOSH of this arrangement. 

o My child can walk home on their own. 

  

Signed………………………………………………………………………………..  
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